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Friday 26th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Next week is Holy Week. We have planned a range of activities to help our children 

understand and engage with this special time in the liturgical year.  Please read below a 

breakdown of the week.   

Monday 29th March 

Our Holy Week Virtual Liturgy during which every class will play an active part and will 

participate in prayers, readings and reflections. 

Our simple Palm Sunday Service led virtually by the Reception Class for all the classes to 

enjoy. 

Tuesday 30th March and Wednesday 31st March 

Every class will hold their end of Lent topic class Liturgy. 

They will also engage with resources teaching the Stations of the Cross, including the 

service created by Year 2, which is accessible by following this link to our school website 

and then clicking on the picture of Jesus on the Cross: 

http://www.staugustines.dorset.sch.uk/website/school_prayers/469110 

Thursday 1st April 

Our Last Supper Liturgy led virtually by Year 6 for all the whole school.   

A simple Good Friday Prayer Service led by each teacher with their classes. 

As well as all the activities and opportunities for worship happening in school, we are also 

delighted to inform you of the work Year 4 have been doing with Mrs Kenway and Mrs Ayles. 

Year 4 are making their debut appearance (subject to the wonders of technology) at our 

Parish Mass on Easter Sunday at 10am. They have been practising in our outside classroom 

and will be filmed next week so that they can appear on our church live-streamed Mass 

singing the final hymn, ‘Easter Jubilations and/or ‘Celebrate.’ 

You can watch this Mass by following this link to the Parish Website:  

http://www.staugustines.dorset.sch.uk/website/school_prayers/469110


https://ourlady-starofthesea.com/streaming.html 

 

Please remember to view the Catholic Life tab on the website for photographs of this 

special week. 

We wish you all a Happy Easter! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Evans 

(RE Lead) 
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